
 

 

 

 

 

ADDENDUM ONE (1) 

 

July 25, 2017 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
Reference:  RFP #735-17-8184 Fantasy of Lights Warehouse Expansion 
 
The State of Texas has pass a statute, Senate bill #1289,that requires State Agencies to 
purchase iron and steel made in the United States for certain governmental entity projects.  
This RFP falls under this statute.  Specifications calling for steel to be used in this building 
contraction will fall under the statute. 
 
If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank You. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Steve Shelley 
Director of Purchasing & Contract Management 
940-397-4110 
stephen.shelley@mwsu.edu 
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